
2020 Annual Report of the Tropical Biology Section 

 

A Summary of the Section’s Activities in 2019 

We offered $1000 for two symposia or colloquia: Crop Wild Relatives and Land Races: the Sky 

Islands of Southwest North American Agriculture and Parasitic plants as playgrounds for 

genome evolution and genetic extremism at the 50th anniversary of Job Kuijt's seminal book  

"The Biology of Parasitic Flowering Plants". 

 

We had a contributed paper session with two papers and two posters. 

Business Meeting 

A brief report of the Section’s finances was presented. 

Plans for 2020 

We will have contributed paper session this year and associated posters, scheduled right before 

our business meeting.  We hope that all members of the Section will try to attend the Section 

business meeting and/or plan to submit a symposium or colloquium proposal for our Section for 

Botany 2021. 

With our best wishes for a productive year, and looking forward to seeing you virtually,  

Margaret Devall, Travis Marsico and Suzanne Koptur  

 

 

 


